
 

York-Pavilion 

Shared Services Committee Meeting  

6:00 p.m., June 1, 2015 

Location: Pavilion High School- Superintendent’s Conference Room 

Present: Dave Sperino, Jeff Finch, Ed Orman, Jim Sattora, Dave Sylvester, Sheila 
Eigenbrod, Steve Beardsley, Marirose Ethington, Ken Ellison, Dan Murray, Mike 
Bradley 

Meeting Notes: 

Shared academics proposed for the 2015-16 school year:  

YCS to host AP World History in 2015-2016 school year. 18 Pavilion Students will 
participate via Distance Learning model. Existing challenges- bell schedules, staff 
availability. Course will begin in late August for 4 class hours.  This will be a good time 
for both districts to work out any bugs.  Goal: to continue increasing the number of AP 
opportunities available to students in both districts. 

PCS will continue to explore other online AP options that are not offered at Pavilion. i.e. 
French  

SAT Prep Class: PCS-YCS-GC: 

PCS will host on 9-23-15 a SAT prep course. Students from YCS will attend. Geneseo 
Central may also send students. The full cost for the day will be $1,500. This will be 
shared equally with participating districts and will also generate BOCES aid.   

Update on shared 2014-2015 sports 

2014-2015 wrestling team was a 50-50 split between students from YCS and PCS. This 
year PCS hosted all levels from modified through the varsity level. Due to the numbers of 
participants space became an issue in the practice room. As a result, the committee 
suggests YCS host the modified program next season and PCS host the JV and Varsity 
programs. YCS and PCS also started a combined youth wrestling program this past year. 
In addition, the shared modified football and soccer programs went will this year.  



Discussion of future shared athletic teams: Football/Soccer/Wrestling/X- Country 

In 2015-2016 football and soccer will be shared at all levels of competition. (PCS to host 
all soccer levels and YCS to host football) Parent meetings will be held in each district in 
June to explain the program and answer any questions.  

YCS has requested the option of sending several athletes to PCS for x-country. This 
would be a merged team and would require BOE and Section Five approval.  

The committee discussed billing methodology and agreed the matter should be discussed 
with the BOE in each district.  


